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What have we been learning? 

We have had a great first week back after the holidays. The role play has turned into a 
pirate ship to link in with our class text ‘The Troll’ by Julia Donaldson and we have been 

busy creating pirate maps and writing messages in a bottle. In English we have been 
writing Riddles about the different animals in the Troll story, applying our adjectives s 

and using a question mark. In maths we have been consolidating missing number 
subtraction number sentences using numicon and number tracks.  

We had our first music singing session with Sue, the children loved it and we sang two 
songs about sea creatures. We can’t wait for our next session next week.  

                          

In art we have started our leaning for our next mini outcome ‘What is the colour 
of the sea?’ We will be creating our own Van Gogh inspired ‘seascape’ paintings 
using different textures. This week we explored primary and secondary colours 

using a colour sea snail wheels.  

                                    

 



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we will be developing our instruction 
writing skills to write instructions on how to stay 

safe in the water following our visit from the RNLI 
on Tuesday. 

 
Our maths lessons will focus on our fluency counting 
to 20 and finding missing numbers on a number lines.  

 
We are exploring warm and cold colours in art, 

choosing pictures we like and matching warm and 
cold colours to our pictures in our sketchbooks.   

 
On Monday morning we will be taking part in a tag 

ruby session and cheer leading session.  

Home learning 
 

There has been matheletics learning set this week 
to support the learning we have been focusing on in 

class.  
 
 

Please support your child to achieve their reading 
‘FIVER’ each week. This can be achieved by them 
reading their school reading book to you or you 

sharing a book together from home. Remember to 
initial when your child has read in their home school 

book.  
 

Hopefully your children have enjoyed having spellings 
over half term. These will be tested in school every 
Wednesday so please support your child to practice 

their words which you will find in their red book.  
 
 
 
 

 


